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  Remembering Simplified Hanzi 1 James W. Heisig,Timothy W.
Richardson,2008-10-31 The approach that has helped thousands of learners
memorize Japanese kanji has been adapted to help students with Chinese
characters. Remembering Simplified Hanzi covers the writing and meaning of
the 1,000 most commonly used characters in the traditional Chinese writing
system, plus another 500 that are best learned at an early stage. Of critical
importance to the approach found in these pages is the systematic arranging
of characters in an order best suited to memory. In the Chinese writing
system, strokes and simple components are nested within relatively simple
characters, which can, in turn, serve as parts of more complicated characters
and so on. Taking advantage of this allows a logical ordering, making it
possible for students to approach most new characters with prior knowledge
that can greatly facilitate the learning process.--BOOK JACKET.
  Chinese Characters James Trapp,2011-12-22 Classical Chinese calligraphy is
a popular and valuable art form. Characters expressing concepts such as love,
peace, respect and happiness are reproduced in a large format, with an
accessible and inspiring explanation of how the character developed, what the
particular strokes symbolize, and its various different meanings.
  Learning Mandarin Chinese Characters Volume 1 Yi Ren,2017-02-28 Reinforce
your written Chinese with this practice book for the best-selling Tuttle
Learning Chinese Characters. Learning Mandarin Chinese Characters helps
students quickly learn the basic Chinese characters that are fundamental to
the language. Intended for self-study and classroom use, this character
workbook presents 178 Chinese characters and over 534 common words using
these characters. These are the characters and words students need to know if
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they plan to take the official Chinese government HSK Level 1 Exam or the
Advanced Placement (AP) Chinese Language and Culture Exam. Each character is
presented in a very simple and clear way. A step-by-step diagram shows how to
write the character, and boxes are provided for freehand writing practice.
The meaning and pronunciation are given along with the key vocabulary
compounds and an example sentence. Review exercises reinforce the learning
process and an index at the back allow you to look up the characters
according to their English meanings or romanized Hanyu Pinyin pronunciation.
Key features of this Chinese workbook include: Designed for HSK Level 1 and
AP exam prep Learn the 178 most basic Chinese characters Example sentences
and over 534 vocabulary items Step-by-step writing diagrams and practice
boxes
  Hanzi and the Kangxi Radicals Máo Hóuzi Dà,2008 Hanzi and the Kangxi
Radicals is the most comprehensive book available on learning the written
Chinese language. At 566 full size pages it introduces all of the components
necessary to study written Chinese. The written language is based on 214 core
characters called Radicals. All the traditional and simplified Radicals are
presented with common variants. While many books introduce 6 or 8 strokes,
this book has over 55 strokes used in writing Chinese. A complete section on
pronunciation compliments chapters on stroke order, Hanyu Pinyin and Tones.
This book has over 400 practice pages introducing a new unique method to
practice writting Chinese characters.
  Tuttle Learning Chinese Characters Alison Matthews,Laurence
Matthews,2011-12-20 This user–friendly book is aimed at helping students of
Mandarin Chinese learn and remember Chinese characters. At last—there is a
truly effective and enjoyable way to learn Chinese characters! This book
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helps students to learn and remember both the meanings and the pronunciations
of over 800 characters. This otherwise daunting task is made easier by the
use of techniques based on the psychology of learning and memory. key
principles include the use of visual imagery, the visualization of short
stories, and the systematic building up of more complicated characters from
basic building blocks. Although Learning Chinese Characters is primarily a
book for serious learners of Mandarin Chinese, it can be used by anyone with
an interest in Chinese characters, without any prior knowledge of Chinese. It
can be used alongside (or after, or even before) a course in the Chinese
language. All characters are simplified (as in mainland China) but
traditional characters are also given, when available. Key features:
Specially designed pictures and stories are used in a structured way to make
the learning process more enjoyable and effective, reducing the need for rote
learning to the absolute minimum. The emphasis throughout is on learning and
remembering the meanings and pronunciations of the characters. Tips are also
included on learning techniques and how to avoid common problems. Characters
are introduced in a logical sequence, which also gives priority to learning
the most common characters first. Modern simplified characters are used, with
pronunciations given in pinyin. Key information is given for each character,
including radical, stroke–count, traditional form, compounds, and guidance on
writing the character. This is a practical guide with a clear, concise and
appealing layout, and it is well–indexed with easy look–up methods. The 800
Chinese characters and 1,033 compounds specified for the original HSK Level A
proficiency test are covered.
  Reading and Writing Chinese William McNaughton,2013-07-23 This is a
complete and easy–to–use guide for reading and writing Chinese characters.
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Learning written Chinese is an essential part of mastering the Chinese
language. Used as a standard by students and teachers learning to read
Chinese and write Chinese for more than three decades, the bestselling
Reading & Writing Chinese has been thoroughly revised and updated. Reading &
Writing Chinese places at your fingertips the essential 1,725 Chinese
characters' current definitions, derivations, pronunciations, and examples of
correct usage by utilizing cleverly condensed grids. This guide also focuses
on Pinyin, which is the official system to transcribe Hanzi, Chinese
characters, into Latin script, now universally used in mainland China and
Singapore. Traditional characters (still used in Taiwan and Hong Kong) are
also included, making this a complete reference. Newly updated and revised,
these characters are the ones officially prescribed by the Chinese government
for the internationally recognized test of proficiency in Chinese, the Hanyu
Shuiping Kaoshi (HSK). The student's ability to read and write Chinese are
reinforced throughout the text. Key features of this newly-expanded edition
include: The 1,725 most frequently used characters in both Simplified and
Traditional forms. All 2,633 characters and 5,000+ compounds required for the
HSK Exam. Standard Hanyu Pinyin romanizations. More mnemonic phrases and
etymologies to help you remember the characters. An extensive introduction,
alphabetical index, and index according to stroke count and stroke order.
Completely updated/expanded English definitions. Convenient quick-reference
tables of radicals. Updated and revised compounds, plus 25% more vocabulary
now offered. Codes to assist those who are preparing for the AP exam or the
HSK exam.
  Teaching Chinese Language in Singapore Kaycheng Soh,2020-01-11 This book
addresses the problems and issues surrounding teaching Chinese as a second
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language in the Singapore context. It identifies four main areas of concern:
(1) Neglect of culture in the teaching of Chinese; (2) Difficulty of learning
Hanzi (Chinese characters); (3) Cognitive and affective aspects of Chinese
language learning; and (4) Authenticity of the Chinese language in a global
and Singapore context. The book includes lesson design and instructional
practices for re-prioritizing Chinese as a set of trainable skills, as well
as teaching culture in the context of teaching the language. It also
introduces the Chinese as a Second Language Readability Formula to help
learners overcome their difficulties with learning Hanzi (Chinese
characters), and the Attitude Toward Chinese Language Scale to help
understand the various factors that can influence Chinese language learning.
It also proposes a student-oriented model for conducting problem-based
research, tapping into the disciplines of psycholinguistics and
sociolinguistics. Resolving or minimizing the issues identified here requires
action at the macro level by Chinese language researchers on a national
scale, and at the micro level by classroom teachers through action research.
  Chinese Pictograms Sendpoints,2019-04-23 This book breaks the boundary
between culture, art, and design by means of integrating the historical and
cultural knowledge of Chinese characters with graphic designs. It offers a
concise introduction of the invention and development of Chinese characters;
teases out the glyphic characteristics and rules for creating different
calligraphic styles; visualizes the glyphic evolution of 132 commonly used
characters; and analyzes a selection of over 60 outstanding type designs of
renowned designers. It will enable designers to maximize the expression value
of Chinese characters in visuals!
  Flying with Chinese Teacher Guide KA Shuhan C. Wang,2008-06-25 The Flying
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with Chinese teacher's guide offers in-class activities, curriculum pointers,
and strategies for d
  Flying with Chinese Grade 1 - Teachers Guide Book A Shuhan C.
Wang,2008-08-15 The Flying with Chinese teacher's guide offers in-class
activities, curriculum pointers, and strategies for developing an engaging
learning environment for yo
  Draft pianpang guide (hanyu pinyin) to the GB2312 Chinese character set Ken
Halpin,2019-11-01 This novel A-to-Z pinyin key to the Mandarin pronunciation
of the nearly 7000 general use characters in the GB2312 national standard
offers a practical guide for intermediate and advanced readers of current
Chinese texts. To facilitate dictionary look-up, characters sharing the same
generic syllable are grouped by left/right/top/bottom structural component
(pianpang) into sibling homophone sets, which are then listed recursively.
The hybrid pinyin-and-form listing affords a handy dictionary companion. With
a rationale and listing protocol.
  Post-Lingual Chinese Language Learning Jinghe Han,2017-07-19 This book
presents a thought-provoking challenge to mainstream theories of second
language learning. Focusing on Chinese Hanzi, a self-sufficient meaning-
making system that operates via visual shape and the logic built into its
formation, it analyses ‘post-lingual’ pedagogy. The author examines this
‘language beyond language’ or linguistic theories, demonstrating that Hanzi
is not made up simply of arbitrary signs but is the result of a complete
conceptualisation process. In doing so, she creates a conceptual framework
that builds on Hanzi’s humanistic spirit of language learning. This
intriguing book will interest students and scholars of language education,
and offers practical advice for those involved in teaching and learning
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Chinese as a foreign language.
  Kingdom of Characters (Pulitzer Prize Finalist) Jing Tsu,2023-01-17
PULITZER PRIZE FINALIST A New York Times Notable Book of 2022 What does it
take to reinvent a language? After a meteoric rise, China today is one of the
world’s most powerful nations. Just a century ago, it was a crumbling empire
with literacy reserved for the elite few, as the world underwent a massive
technological transformation that threatened to leave them behind. In Kingdom
of Characters, Jing Tsu argues that China’s most daunting challenge was a
linguistic one: the century-long fight to make the formidable Chinese
language accessible to the modern world of global trade and digital
technology. Kingdom of Characters follows the bold innovators who reinvented
the Chinese language, among them an exiled reformer who risked a death
sentence to advocate for Mandarin as a national language, a Chinese-Muslim
poet who laid the groundwork for Chairman Mao's phonetic writing system, and
a computer engineer who devised input codes for Chinese characters on the lid
of a teacup from the floor of a jail cell. Without their advances, China
might never have become the dominating force we know today. With larger-than-
life characters and an unexpected perspective on the major events of China’s
tumultuous twentieth century, Tsu reveals how language is both a technology
to be perfected and a subtle, yet potent, power to be exercised and expanded.
  Language Planning and Policy in Asia: Japan, Nepal, Taiwan and Chinese
characters Robert B. Kaplan,Richard B. Baldauf,2008 This volume covers the
language situation in Japan, Nepal and Taiwan, as well as the modernisation
of Chinese Characters in China, explaining the linguistic diversity, the
historical and political contexts and the current language situation --
including language-in-education planning, the role of the media, the role of
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religion, and the roles of non-indigenous languages. Two of the authors are
indigenous and the other two have been participants in the language planning
context.
  CJKV Information Processing Ken Lunde,1999 The completely revised edition
of Understanding Japanese Information Processing supplements each chapter
with details about how Chinese, Korean, and Vietnamese scripts are processed
on computer systems. New information, such as how these scripts impact
contemporary Internet resources (such as the WWW and Adobe Acrobat) is
provided.
  飞向中文 Shuhan C. Wang,2009-04 The Flying with Chinese teacher's guide offers
in-class activities, curriculum pointers, and strategies for d
  Theorising Culture Jinghe Han,2019-08-31 This book seeks for an alternative
perspective in analysing cultural phenomena to supplement the norm of Western
dominant theorising and conceptualisation. It engages notions and concepts of
culture developed by Chinese cultural theorists when addressing Chinese
teachers’ cross-cultural experiences in Australian school settings. This
alternative approach acknowledges the fact that the generation and
development of cultural theories is contextually based. Through the
reciprocated theory-data examination, it enables the arguments: Chinese
culture is rooted in its written language (hanzi) which makes culture
inseparable from language teaching; the core of the culture is linked back
to, streamlined with and continues from China’s elongated history; this core
has been consistently influential on these teachers’ practices and the
observable cultural shift in them could be non-genuine mimicry for survival.
Document analysis witnesses the current political push for the culture’s
stability and continuity through the national education system across
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sectors. This book provides background information for teachers with cultural
backgrounds different from their students’, and draws on a bank of practice-
based evidence to suggest ways to enhance teacher-student relationships in
cross-cultural settings.
  Remembering Simplified Hanzi 1 James W. Heisig,Timothy W.
Richardson,2008-10-31 At long last the approach that has helped thousands of
learners memorize Japanese kanji has been adapted to help students with
Chinese characters. Book 1 of Remembering Simplified Hanzi covers the writing
and meaning of the 1,000 most commonly used characters in the simplified
Chinese writing system, plus another 500 that are best learned at an early
stage. (Book 2 adds another 1,500 characters for a total of 3,000.) Of
critical importance to the approach found in these pages is the systematic
arranging of characters in an order best suited to memorization. In the
Chinese writing system, strokes and simple components are nested within
relatively simple characters, which can, in turn, serve as parts of more
complicated characters and so on. Taking advantage of this allows a logical
ordering, making it possible for students to approach most new characters
with prior knowledge that can greatly facilitate the learning process.
Guidance and detailed instructions are provided along the way. Students are
taught to employ imaginative memory to associate each character’s component
parts, or primitive elements, with one another and with a key word that has
been carefully selected to represent an important meaning of the character.
This is accomplished through the creation of a story that engagingly ties the
primitive elements and key word together. In this way, the collections of
dots, strokes, and components that make up the characters are associated in
memorable fashion, dramatically shortening the time required for learning and
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helping to prevent characters from slipping out of memory.
  Remembering Traditional Hanzi 1 James W. Heisig,Timothy W.
Richardson,2008-10-31 At long last the approach that has helped thousands of
learners memorize Japanese kanji has been adapted to help students with
Chinese characters. Book 1 of Remembering Traditional Hanzi covers the
writing and meaning of the 1,000 most commonly used characters in the
traditional Chinese writing system, plus another 500 that are best learned at
an early stage. (Book 2 adds another 1,500 characters for a total of 3,000.)
Of critical importance to the approach found in these pages is the systematic
arranging of characters in an order best suited to memorization. In the
Chinese writing system, strokes and simple components are nested within
relatively simple characters, which can, in turn, serve as parts of more
complicated characters and so on. Taking advantage of this allows a logical
ordering, making it possible for students to approach most new characters
with prior knowledge that can greatly facilitate the learning process.
Guidance and detailed instructions are provided along the way. Students are
taught to employ imaginative memory to associate each character’s component
parts, or primitive elements, with one another and with a key word that has
been carefully selected to represent an important meaning of the character.
This is accomplished through the creation of a story that engagingly ties the
primitive elements and key word together. In this way, the collections of
dots, strokes, and components that make up the characters are associated in
memorable fashion, dramatically shortening the time required for learning and
helping to prevent characters from slipping out of memory.
  The Japanese Mental Lexicon Joseph F. Kess,Tadao Miyamoto,2000-01-15 This
book surveys the psycholinguistic dimensions of lexical access to the mental



12

lexicon in Japanese, and attempts to synthesize the diversity of Japanese
psycholinguistic research into the nature of written word processing in
Japanese. Ten chapters focus on the nature of such psycholinguistic inquiry
and its history, the structural origins of the Japanese script types and
their relative frequencies, lexical access studies in kanji, the hiragana and
katakana syllabaries, romaji, and mixed text processing, laterality
preferences in kana/kanji processing and their implications for scientific
discussions of language and cognition, evidence from eye-movement studies,
the acquisition of orthographic skills by Japanese children, and a review of
the implications and conclusions that arise from the contributions of such
research. The text is directed at filling the need for an overview of this
research because of its importance to theoretical modelling in linguistics
and psychology, as well as aphasiology, mathematical and statistical
linguistics, educational practices and governmental intervention in respect
to language policies, and studies of linguistic and cultural history.
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